CONFIDENTIAL

MINISTRY OF DEFENCE
MAIN BUILDING WHITEHALL LONDON SW1

Telephone 01-€30X7H22 218 2111/3

MO 25/3/4 5th December 1980

MSDS INVITATION TO THE PRIME MINISTER TO OPEN THE NEW
STINGRAY PRODUCTION FACILITY ON DEESIDE IN APRIL

\ A £ \

You asked me about the invitation which the Prime Minister
had received from Lord Weinstock to open the new Stingray
factory. I have as you suggested taken soundings in the
Department and to save time perhaps the simplest thing would

be to refer you to the attached note from the Private Secretary
to the Chief of Defence Procurement. The conclusion is of
course one which we endorse. I hope you have a highly successful

visit!

o

(B M NORBURY)

C A Whitmore Esq
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